
Subject: Round 4, The Situation and Round 5
Posted by [TD](#) on Tue, 10 Nov 2009 23:58:47 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Ok, what I'm about to post here is not an official decision *yet*, but here's how I plan on proceeding with the tournament after looking at the situation:

We've had many extended deadlines and I do not plan on extending again. Jelly showed up with a team that day, CW.cc couldn't. Spoony decided to not care at all during the buffer and left. The CW.cc team was no more. Extending the deadline to this weekend would not work out too well for Jelly anyway because we plan on doing something in memory of Spoonplex (who died of cancer earlier this year) as it's his Birthday. CW.cc forfeited that day, I wish they had just played a 5v5 with Spoony, but unfortunately... Besides, if CW.cc makes it through the next match they meet us again in the very finals! I expect that match to be awesome, should that happen.

Then there's OS vs NE, these matches didn't happen either. Now since I don't plan on extending the deadline again, I decided to advance the 'better' team. Now don't get me wrong, I'm not going to say one community is bad and the other is good. I am going to do this based on how they advanced in the tournament since round 1. NE got eliminated in the first round and went to the bottom bracket. OS advanced two rounds in the winners bracket before getting eliminated and bumped down to the bottom bracket. In this scenario OS advances the round and NE will be eliminated from the tournament.

I would like to thank Atomix and SoQ for getting their match done in time, and hope that all matches will be played before or on the deadline from now on. The heat's gonna turn up more and more now.

The matches in round 5 in this scenario will be:

- Jelly vs OS
- CW.cc vs SoQ

I will let you all know ASAP. As for whiskey, keep making that roster for CW.cc, if it's not for Jelly, it will be against SoQ.
